
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Study Leave and Post-Examination Policy 
 

 

 

 

Study Leave 
 

We understand the importance of revision for public examinations and therefore, 

where appropriate, we provide students with the opportunity for additional study 

time during vocational lessons. Academic lessons during the exam period will also 

be focused on guided revision and exam practice. 

 

If a student has afternoon public examinations, he or she will be allowed a half-day 

off lessons on the day of the examinations for independent study to take place 

in school. If a student has a morning exam, she or he will normally be allowed off for 

one vocational lesson the previous afternoon. Owing to the demands of running both an 

academic and vocational curriculum at Tring Park School we, unlike some boarding 

schools, cannot allow absence from school for study leave. There are performances 

up to the end of the Summer term and it is important that pupils are available 

for rehearsals as required. 

 

 

Post-Examination Period 
 

The school expects all pupils to be in school as normal in the period between the 

end of examinations and Founders’ Day. This time is a normal working period for 

the school and all pupils are involved in either rehearsals or lessons. Should 

parents choose to withdraw their child from school before the end of term then, 

regrettably, the pupil will not be permitted to return for either Founders’ Day or the 

Summer Ball. 
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